
From:
To: Abortion Bill
Subject: STOP THE BILL
Date: Wednesday, 28 September 2016 1:33:34 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

I have taken the time to send this email to voice my concerns and opposition to changing
 the abortion laws.

I believe that abortions hurt women and babies and it should not be part of our society.

Regards,

-- 
Duncan Reddell | BBus (Acct)
Citipointe Church Operations Pastor
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